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   Daffodils 
      The botanical name for the daffodils is narcissus, 
named after the beautiful youth in Greek mythology who 
was tricked into falling in love with his own reflection. 
The drooping flowers that characterize most daffodils are 
said to recall Narcissus bending over to catch his image in 
a pool of water.  
       Daffodils are easy and reliable spring-flowering 
bulbs. They multiply quickly and return to bloom again 
each spring, year after year. They are not fussy about soil, 
will grow in sun or part shade and are not bothered by 
deer, rabbits and other pesky critters. 
       Daffodils are said to symbolize friendship but also 
new beginnings. They are one of the first signs of Spring 
and are also strongly associated with Easter because of 
this reason. In China, the daffodil symbolizes good 
fortune and they are the official Chinese New Year 
symbol.      
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Good Friends Make Good 

Neighbors Program 
 

Seniors love living at Inland Point and since our 

residents are often our best spokespersons, we’ve 

created this Program to show our appreciation. 

When an Inland Point resident or family member 

refers a new potential resident* to a Cascade 

Living Community and that person moves in for at 

least 90 days, the referring resident will receive a 

$1000 credit applied to their base rent. 

*In order to qualify as a new potential resident, 

the person being referred may not already be on 

our contact list. To make a referral, and ensure 

you receive a credit for making introduction, 

please provide your name and the name of your 

friend or family member to our Executive Director 

or Community Relations Director prior to the 

inquiry or tour. 
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           Meet Our Team 

 



 
 Resident Birthday 

    1st               Ed Thornton 
  13th          Yvonne Frey 
 

                         Employee Birthday 
    5th          Bridget Estep 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

Resident Anniversary 
  1 year         Marilyn Wright 
  1 year         Margaret Jan McCoy 
  3 years       Jerry Boggs 
 

Employee Anniversary 
  2 years       Justin Chapa 
  5 years       Donna Parker 
11 years       Kathy Morris 

 

 

 

New Resident 
           Steve Wilson – Apartment #12 
           Cherylee Sickels – C1   
           Dan and Charlyn Myers – C5 
           Priscilla Zimmerman – C9 

 

New Employee 
          Windy Gardiner – Care Associate 
             

Irish Blessing 
“May the luck of the Irish 
Lead to happiest heights 
And the highway you travel 
Be lined with green lights. 
Wherever you go and whatever you do, 
May the luck of the Irish be there with 
you.” 

Mardi Gras Social 

 Betty, Renay, Kathy, 

and Kay 
Mary and Kathy 

 
Ann 

 

Jean and Jan 

Valentine Cards 

 

 

Loyd, Richard, and Jim 

Mary Jo 

 

Jerry 

 
Yvonne 

Thank You, North Bend Library for the 
beautiful Valentine Cards 

 



 

Valentine Party  

 

 

 

 

 

Evelyn and Kay 

 
  Carol, Betty, and Ann 

Yvonne and Peggy 

  Ann, Jean, and Maria 

 

 

 

Resident Spotlight 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Jan Gray 

 
    My name is Janice Kayahara Gray. I was born in 
San Francisco on October 12, 1935- a lucky 
milestone according to my Japanese heritage. I have 
lived in Los Angeles, San Fernando, and Lone Pine 
California, along with Gila Bend and Chicago 
Illinois. I moved back to San Francisco and then to 
Los Angeles in 1951. 
      During my years of early education, I attended 8 
schools, graduating from Dorsey High School. I was 
lucky to attend UCLA when there was no tuition, 
$36 per semester, “incidental fee” and $350 per year 
for graduate school. 
       I met my valentine love, Herbert Gray, M.D., a 
U. S. Navy, Korean War Veteran in Los Angeles. 
We have 2 beautiful boys and one granddaughter. 
Herbert and I worked in healthcare for 25 years in 
California and 20 years in Northwest Montana. We 
loved flipping old houses, gardening, camping, 
building our passive solar house and playing outdoor 
sports with the children. 
       After retirement we returned to the coast in 2004 
where I lost Herbert in 2016. I love sewing, painting, 
and cooking; but that’s all in the past. Now I can 
enjoy other peoples’ artwork and hobbies. I still like 
to read. I’ve been an Inland Point cottage resident 
for 6 months and I enjoy living here. 
        

 

 

      One of my knitted projects 


